From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0205
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 2:12:00 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 12:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment || | G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-03-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0205

-- Name --
Maryanne Murphy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The Enbridge request to increase residential rates to cover their costs relating to the federal law should not be
allowed, since the purpose and intent of the federal law is to get this and other providers to improve

*their* energy efficiency and reduce *their* pollution. Allowing them to pass on their costs removes their incentive
to act quickly and is contrary to the purpose of a duly-Assented federal law, which therefore seems to me to be an
improper action for the Board to take. Thank you.

-- Attachment --





